Shobnall Primary School

Dear Parents

Comic Relief — Red Nose Day Friday 24" March 2017

Comic Relief is a charity that the school regularly supports as this is a favourite charity with the
children. This year will be no exception, and through liaison with our School Council, the
children have come up with the following fundraising activities for the charity.

Red Noses

As you know, many shops in the Town Centre sell Red Noses, the proceeds of which all go to
Comic Relief. However, this year, we will be selling our own Red Noses within school. We
therefore hope that you will support Comic Relief, by purchasing your noses directly from
school. Noses will cost £1 each and will be sold by the older pupils at break time. Parents are
also invited to join in the fun and can purchase their own Red Noses from the School Office.
Noses will be on sale from Friday 17" March 2017.

Sponsored Row the River Trent for Red Nose Day

A reminder that the children will be taking part in the sponsored row during next week. Each
child will row just under a mile and accumulatively we aim to row the length of the River Trent ...
a whopping 298,000 metres or 185 miles. Please would you kindly return your
sponsorship forms by Friday 24" March 2017, in order that we can work out the cumulative
amount raised for the Red Nose Day Charity? The monies raised should be sent into school by
Friday 315t March 2017 at the latest. Thank you for your support.

Non-Uniform Day

For the privilege of wearing non-uniform on Friday 24™ March 2017, Red Nose Day, children will
be asked to “wear something red” or their red noses with an outfit. There will be a £1.00 fine
for non-uniform day.

Fundraising and thinking about people less fortunate than ourselves is an important part of the
National Curriculum and we hope you will support us by allowing your child to participate in this
very worthwhile and enjoyable fundraising event.

Thanking you in anticipation of your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Vo

Mr R Cruise
Headteacher
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